J.F. FONTAINE & ASSOCIATES, INC.

CONSULTING ENGINEERS
P.O. Box 4187 Telephone (903) 729-6005
Palestine, Texas 75802 Fax (903) 729-7310

August 30, 2019

Mr. Jack Atterstrom, President
Manville Water Supply Corporation
P.O. Box 248

Coupland, Texas 78615

Re: Pflugerville Parkway 12" Water Line
Engineer - Letter of Recommendation for Contract Award

Dear Mr. Atterstrom:

We have studied the three bids received on the subject construction
pProject. Manville Water Supply Corporation has worked with all
three bidders on past construction projects. All three bidders are
well qualified to accomplish the work involved on this project.
They each have the financial qualifications to bond the project and
complete the work involved.

Therefore, we recommend awarding the contract to the low bidder -
Nelson Lewis, Inc., Marble Falls, Texas.

Jerry F. Fontaine, President
J.F. Fontaine & Associates, Inc.
Consulting Engineers




